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         “With Christ as our guide we let our light shine.” 
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Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

A Message from Mrs. Blincow… 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

A huge thank you to everyone who came to cheer on the children at 

Sports Day on Wednesday and congratulations to House of 

Walsingham, who won the House Sports Trophy. The new format for 

the event, has been met with very positive comments and some 

suggestions too, perhaps a race for parents next year..? 

 

On Monday we have our ‘Moving Up Day’, when the children get to 

meet their new teacher and spend the morning in their new 

classrooms. Children should come to school at the normal time and 

enter through the same door as they do now. They will have a short 

Assembly and then move to their new class with their new teacher. 

Please pick your child up from their current classroom.  

 

We will also welcome our new Reception intake for the next academic 

year, who will spend their first morning at ‘big school’, while many of 

our Year 6 children will spend some time at their new Secondary 

Schools. 

  

This is always an exciting time and I hope everyone has a wonderful 

time trying out new things. 

 

Have a wonderful week 

Mrs Blincow 
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Term Dates 

Term Begins 

Mon 5th June 

Sports Day 

Wednesday 28th June 

Transition Morning  

Monday 3rd July 

Inset day 

Friday 30th June 

Report Consultation 

Tuesday 18th July  

Term Ends  

Friday 21st July – 3.15 PM 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Our new look sports day got off to a flying start with our KS2 children and the 

distance race. The new points system meant that everyone’s participation 

counted, as the children tried to amass as many points as possible to win the 

Sports Trophy. The distance race was hotly contested, before the children split 

into House Groups and made their way round a series of activities testing their 

agility, hand and eye co-ordination and effort. With a slightly shorter distance, 

the younger children also took to the track for their run. Cheered on by parents 

and family, the children showed great determination as they raced to win as 

many points as they could.  

Sports Day At St. Mary’s 
 

Congratulations To The Winning House 

The House of Walsingham 

 

 

Much More To See And Cheer… 
 This year, parents were able to follow and cheer on their 

children as they worked together in their House Groups, 

negotiating their way through the different activities. Tested 

on their skills in jumping, throwing and speed, the children 

put to good use the skills they had been learning in PE. 

 

 NMPAT Singing Concert 

 After a series of singing 

lessons from NMPAT, 

the children of Years 5 

and 6 performed to 

parents and friends, in 

a beautiful concert, 

with examples of 

traditional and 

contemporary music. 

Well done everyone. 

 

 


